From: Ron Nye

To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support for William C. Fanning
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:20:07 PM

To whom it may concern:

| have been asked to write a letter of support for Bill Fanning!!

| have known Bill Fanning for several years. | am a Commissioner on the East Bench Irrigation Board
as well as a Madison County Commissioner. Bill was our legal representative for the East Bench
District during the readjudication process and also during our contract renewal.

Bill is a very good listener. Patient and is very good at researching the laws that apply to water
challenges. Seems to be more than willing to try to come up with someway to resolve the issues at
hand. He has done an excellent job for the East Bench and | would most definitely recommend

Him for a Judge for the water Courts!!!

Sincerely,

Ronald E. Nye
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